
 
 JUNE 2025       
 NEWSLETTER 
 
 

 
Confident and Healthy Individuals 

Successful Learners 
Responsible Citizens 

  

 

Our Vision 

 

 
 

Message from Mrs Board 

 
What scorching weather we have had recently- 
the children have coped brilliantly and continued 
on with their learning in a sensible manner.  
Thank you to all parents ensuring that your child 
is safe in the sun with hats and sun cream.   
 
As we are rounding up the term and heading into 
the last few weeks of term, I would like to thank 
our hard working team for everything that they 
do.  Looking after and educating your children is 
our job and we strive to complete that to the best 
of our ability!   
 
With some more trips and plays coming up, the 
children will be working hard until the end of term 
whilst eagerly await the summer holiday.    Keep 
your eyes out for email and facebook reminds of 
different events etc.   
 
Three weeks to go!  
 
 
 
 

Family Learning Day  

 
Thank you to all Parents, Carers, Aunts, Uncles 
& Grandparents that attended our Family 
Learning Morning on Wednesday 4th June. We 
hope you had lots of fun relaxing and enjoying 
some wellbeing time with the all children.  

 

 
 

Bikeability 

All of our YR5 children did an amazing job 
during their four-day Bikeability, the staff said 
they were all very polite and listened well to 
instructions- what responsible citizens!  

 



 

Athletics Day 

 
It was so nice to see so many children participate 
in the sponsored athletics day. The children 
enjoyed meeting Rich Potter, doing some 
exercises with him and asking him lots of 
questions. We raised £1887.70 which gives the 
school £985.62 in commission. We will be 
purchasing some new sports equipment with this-
thank you everyone and well done!  
 

 
 

Sports Day 

 
Thank you to everyone that attended our sports 
day on Thursday 19th June. The children had a 
great day full of fun activities, thank you to all the 
parents that cheered them all on and gave them 
loads of support and encouragement. Photos will 
be uploaded to the website.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



This Girl Can Festival 

 
The YR5 girls attended a festival on Tuesday 24th 
June and were amazing, kind and had so much 
motivation. The whole school have been very 
proud of them. Big thanks to Mrs Sharpe and Mrs 
Timmins for taking them to and from the event.  
 

 
 

 
 

Reading workshop 

 
Thank you to all those parents that came to our 
school for the Reading Workshop on Monday 
23rd June, your support is greatly appreciated.  
 
Please let us know if you would like a hard copy 
of the reading leaflet sent home.   

Summer Holiday Swimming Course  

 
Norwich Swan Swimming Club are running 5-
day Summer Holiday swimming courses in the 
Norwich area  

Broadland High School:  Monday 28th July to 
Friday 1st August,  

Colman Junior School: Monday 4th August to 
Friday 8th August 

Heartsease Primary Academy: Monday 28th 
July to Friday 1st August, Monday 4th August to 
Friday 8th August, Monday 11th to Friday 15th 
August 

 

 

Friendly Faces & YR6 Transition  

The Friendly Faces from AHS visited our YR6 
pupils on Friday 13th June, they came and 
played some games with the children, 
introduced themselves and talked to them 
about form groups and what to look forward to 
when starting high school. The YR6’s also really 
enjoyed there 3 days at Aylsham High and are 
looking forward to joining them in September. 
We are preparing for some tears when they 
leave us!   



Matilda at AHS   

 
Please see poster below regarding showings of 
the Matilda performance at Aylsham High 
School. Tickets can be purchased from the high 
school’s reception every Thursday between 
12.40 – 1pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YR1/2 Class trip to Pensthorpe 

 
Fox Class really enjoyed their school trip to 
Pensthorpe on Wednesday 25th June. Thank 
you to the Friends of Hevingham Primary for 
providing funds for the trip. Photos will be 
uploaded to our website soon.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



School Attendance  

 
Our school target is 96%, Mrs Bloomfield is our 
attendance champion and will be in contact if 
there are specific concerns about your child’s 
attendance.  
 

Month Attendance % 

September 95.5% 

October 95.6% 

November 94.3% 

December 93.9% 

January 94.4% 

February 94.88% 

March 95.09% 

April 95.05% 

May 94.71% 

June 94.53% 

 
Key Dates 

 
JUNE 2025 
Mon 30th – Assessment week 

 
JULY 2025 
Tues 8th – Learning Conversations 3.30pm – 
7.30pm 
Wed 9th – Learning Conversations 3.30pm to 
5.30pm 
Mon 14th – Badger & Pheasant Classes 
Performance dress rehearsal @ 9.30am 
Tues 15th – Badger & Pheasant Classes 
Performance @ 2pm   
Wed 16th – Badger & Pheasant Classes 
Performance @ 6pm 
Thurs 17th – YR6 leavers trip to Pleasurewood 
Hills, details to follow 
Fri 18th – Presentation of learning 
Mon 21st – YR6 Leavers assembly @ 2pm 
Tues 22nd - Break up for summer holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 
 

Evelyn H Great motivation with her writing 

Olivia always kind and respectful 

Evelyn S Great motivation with the sports 
athlete event 

Theo  Perseverance in the sports 
athlete event 

Bruno Demonstrating great motivation 
in all of his learning 

Ava A Being an outstanding member 
of hedgehog class and always 

doing her best 

Willow  Consistent, immeasurable 
kindness 

Austen  Being focused on his work & 
working well in a team 

Penelope Showing lovely kindness to the 
new Reception children  

Imogen Working through her fears at 
Pensthorpe & being successful 

Megan Incredible motivation in 
improving her handwriting 

 
Mrs Lydia Board – Headteacher 


